
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
WEATHERIZATION BID NOTICE 

 
The Illinois Valley Economic Development Corporation is now accepting proposals for 
weatherization material to be used for the weatherization of approximately 35 homes during a 
one-year period beginning July 1, 2019 and concluding June 30, 2020.  All bids must be 
submitted using the IVEDC bid packet.  Bid packets will be issued to any vendor who requests 
one by contacting Illinois Valley at 217-839-4431.   
 
All bid packets must be completed and returned to Illinois Valley Economic Development 
Corporation office no later than July 31, 2019 at 4:30 P.M. 
 
Illinois Valley reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, or to accept any proposal or part 
of a proposal which in its judgement will be in the best interest of the program and/or agency. 
 
Please contact Tom Brown, Weatherization Coordinator, with any questions by calling 217-839-
4431. 
 


